
 
 

 

After School Club at Hayes Primary School for children in  

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
 
Dear Parents of Hayes Primary School, 
 
We are really pleased to be continuing our Mutisports classes this Summer term. We will be running 
Multi-Sports classes on a Friday after school for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. 
 
Our action-packed multi-sports classes will introduce the children to lots of different sports in a fun 
and structured way. We will include rugby, football, hockey, athletics, tennis, netball and many more 
so it really is great fun for the children.  
 
The 11-week term will run from Friday 29th April – Friday 15th July with a 1-week break for half term.  
The cost for the term will be £77.  
 
All our head coaches are fully qualified in their relevant fields; hold a paediatric first aid certificate 
and are advanced DBS checked. 
 
The classes will last for 1 hour starting at 3.20pm – 4.20pm this allows the children enough time to 
change at the end of the school day. Please note the classes will take place outside on the field so 
please ensure your child has a waterproof coat in case of wet weather. Your child can be collected 
from the field at the end of the session.   
 
Bookings for the class will open on Friday 1st April 
 
If you would like to book your child a space for the sessions, please follow the links below: 

Friday Multisports Reception, Year 1 & 2 - https://schools-munchkins.class4kids.co.uk/term/852 

Please let us know if you have any questions or queries and we look forward to seeing you all soon. 
You can contact us by calling the office on 020 8658 3777 or drop us an email: 
admin@munchkinsports.com  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Joe Ting 
Managing Director 
Munchkin Sports 
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